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For Transmittal to:

Honorable G. Riki Hokama

Chair, Budget and Finance Committee
Maui County Council

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR (“FY”) 2017 BUDGET (PR-8) (BF-1)

This is in response to your letter dated April 15, 2016 requesting the Department to
provide specific details on our Capital Improvement Projects for parks systems, by district,
totaling $350,000 or more for FY 2017.

The timeline for each project on the attached, highlighted in yellow, would be as follows:

e Upon availability of funds, a consultant would be contracted then;
e Advertisement for bids and construction would follow completion of design.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or Brianne Savage, Deputy Director

at Ext. 7386.
KA'ALA BUENEONSEJO Z
Director of Parks and Recreation
Enclosures
c: Brianne Savage, Deputy Director

Robert Halvorson, Chief of Planning and Development
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